
Business Meeting 
Rocky Mountain Section MAA 

April 22, 1989 

Governor's report by john Gill: 
john attended the summer meeting in Providence. Gerald Alexanderson is 
the new executive secretary. The MAA approved awards for outstanding 
teachers. The MAA has decided to renovate its headquarters. The national 
dues will increase next year, student dues will be about one-third of the 
regular rate. Marsha Sward is the new executive director of MAA. The MAA 
endorses the concept of standards of the NCTM if not the details. 

Treasurer's report by Bill Emerson: 
The treasury has approximately $3000 (see the financial report). The 
preregistration fee is $5, about 25 people took advantage of the reduction 
from the on-site registration fee of $10. 

Elections: 
For chair-elect, Gail Gliner of Metropolitan State College defeated Mike 
Martin of Denver University. For program chairs, Ben Roth and Les Shader 
were unanimously elected. 

Student memberships: 
Students will continue to receive memberships for presenting papers at the 
meetings 

It was moved and approved that the section extend its thanks to Ft. Lewis 
College for hosting the meeting. 

Announcements: 
There will be a short course on data base management systems at Ft. Lewis 
College. There was a discussion about an official policy for short courses. 
The opportunity exists, Ft. Lewis has about $750 available for start up funds 
from their previous short courses. 
The Western Scholars Program recognizes outstanding secondary math 
teachers in a 5 week summer program. 


